CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM
NO. 9330

FROM: Councilman Palin

DATE: April 14, 1993

SUBJECT: Peck Street Upgrade

Administration has previously proposed plans for the Peck Street Upgrade. Peck Street is
specifically identified in the Wasilla Comprehensive Plan as a possible thoroughfare and

collector street to help relieve traffic congestion on Main Street.

Recommendation: Approve the acquisition of right-of-way for the Peck Street Upgrade to
Fishhook Road.
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